
 

 

Dear Marion, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to Ofgem’s Code Governance Review (Phase 3) Final 
Proposals – statutory consultation on licence modifications. We will not be submitting a formal 
response, given our previous responses to the Code Governance Review (Phase 3), but we would 
like to draw your attention to a typographical error.  
 
Within the Electricity Distribution Licence SLC 23, more specifically 23.6A (c), the reference to the 
‘network code’ is incorrect and should be replaced with the MRA. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

 
Thanks & regards, 
 
Rebecca 

 
Rebecca Mottram | Transformation Senior Consultant 
Gemserv Limited  
Tel:   +44 (0)20 7090 1005 
8 Fenchurch Place, London, EC3M 4AJ 
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